From: Deanna Kulczycky

Sent: Wednesday, June 07, 2023 10:19 AM
To: Pollock_Sandy

Cc: Doerr_Greg Spencer_Michael

Subject: Thank you for your support!

Good Morning Sandy,

| just wanted to send along our many thanks to you, Inspector Doerr, Inspector Spencer and
Hamilton Police Service for your incredible support of the Forever Young — An 80’s Murder
Mystery. The event was a great success, raising close to $20,000! Your local support makes a
meaningful difference in providing important programs and services in your community for
your neighbours, friends, and family. Thank you for everything you do! We are looking forward
to partnering again with future events.

Thank you again Hamilton Police Service!

Most Sincerely,

Deanna

Deanna Kulczycky

Fund Development Officer, Hamilton and Niagara

The Kidney Foundation of Canada

289.237.9499 | 905.278.3003 ext. 4969 | 1.800.387.4474

kidney

Your legacy of kidney care can have a tremendous impact for generations
to come. Find out more.

Join our Facebook page @ www.facebook.com/kidneyontario
Follow us on Twitter @ www.twitter.com/kidneyontario
Follow us on Instagram @ www.instagram.com/kidneyontario




